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Atterbury welcomes Cyber Exercise 
 

EDINBURGH, Ind. – The Army National Guard’s annual response exercise, Cyber Shield is 

being conducted at Camp Atterbury-Muscatatuck March 9-20, with a focus on developing 

Industrial Control Systems/Supervisory Control and Data Acquisition defense scenarios.   

 

More than 42 states and territories to include Army National Guard, Air National Guard and 

Reserve Component service members will participate in the cyber exercise that is designed to 

develop, train and exercise National Guard cyber-capable forces. 

 

At the beginning of the month the Army National Guard announced the plan to stand up 10 cyber 

protection teams over the next three fiscal years with Indiana, Michigan and Ohio being the first 

to be stood up. Cyber Shield prepares the citizen-soldier to defend the network and help boost 

state and federal cyber defense capabilities.   

 

For more information on the event and location please call Atterbury-Muscatatuck Public 

Affairs, Capt. Jessica Cates at 317-519-7263 or email .mil@mail.mil 
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